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bryan borela <b_borela@yahoo.com> Thu, Sep 21, 2023 at 7:51 AM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear sir,

Good morning! This is Bryan Borela from Manila. A cousin of mine is being offered an island property within the
municipality of Culion, Palawan. He intends to purchase it and has asked that I do due diligence in terms of the true
ownership of the property. I would like to ask if there is a point person I could consult with in your good office regarding
this. May I please for his/her contact details.

Your kind assistance is truly appreciated.

Bryan Borela
+63 917 8227926


